OCC Tribal Consultation Feedback

The Office of Child Care (OCC) would like to thank you for your participation in the Anchorage, Alaska and/or Albuquerque, New Mexico OCC Tribal Consultation in November. Please share your feedback with us to help improve future Tribal Consultations. 

In which location did you attend the OCC Tribal Consultation?
☐ Anchorage, Alaska
☐ Albuquerque, New Mexico

How satisfied were you with the OCC Tribal Consultation?
☐ Very much
☐ Somewhat 
☐ Very little
☐ Not at all

What about the OCC Tribal Consultation worked well?


In what ways could the OCC Tribal Consultation be improved?


Did the facility and/or location meet your needs?
☐ Yes
☐ No

If no, please explain.


Is there any other feedback you would like to share?


Would you like to be involved in any followup discussions as a result of the OCC Tribal Consultation?
☐ Yes
☐ No 

If yes, please provide your name, email address, and phone number.


Do you have any suggestions for other facilities and/or locations to host future OCC Tribal convenings? If so, please share the location and contact information if available. 




Thank you for submitting your responses! You can view all OCC Tribal Consultation resources on our website: Anchorage, Alaska, https://www.acf.hhs.gov/occ/event/11-27-2023-office-child-care-tribal-consultation-anchorage-alaska, and Albuquerque, New Mexico  https://www.acf.hhs.gov/occ/event/2023-office-child-care-tribal-consultation. You can also view all Tribal Request for Information resources on our website: https://www.acf.hhs.gov/occ/outreach-material/rfi-meeting-child-care-needs-tribal-nations. 
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